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Oregon rescues and sanctuaries have been regulated, registered, and fined while 

unregulated and uneducated breeders continue to contribute to overflowing shelters, 

preventable genetic diseases, and general overpopulation. Shelters especially have 

been overwhelmed and at capacity for the last few years without funding increases 

and this bill is needed to ensure population and genetic diseases can be controlled. 

Fees and standardization are an ethical need for supporting our beloved pets and 

preventing unnecessary pain and population issues.  


